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Reminder on Sidewalk Snow and Ice Removal 
 

City Ordinances require that public sidewalks be kept clear of snow and ice.    Such removal is the  
responsibility of the abutting property owner.     
 
Snow must be removed within 24 hours following the end of a precipitation event.    If you own a 
corner lot, that responsibility extends to the gutter line at the end of any corner sidewalk ramps. 
 
Failure to remove snow and ice on a timely basis can result in a fine and a bill from the City for 
the cost of clearing the sidewalk.     That’s NOT our goal—the goal is to keep the sidewalks safe 
for use by residents of all ages, year-round.   Report any sidewalk concerns to the City Manager’s 
Office, by calling 920-793-5532 or email lkuehn@two-rivers.org,  
 

 
 

City Council Appoints Committee to Guide Planning, 
Design for Proposed Splash Pad and Skating Rink 
 

The City Council at its meeting on December 21 appointed seven citizens to a new 
committee that will help guide planning and design work for a new splash pad and 
ice skating rink.     Preliminary thoughts are to locate these new facilities downtown, 
perhaps as part of a larger renovation of Central Park West. 
 
Watch for more details on this community project in the coming months. 
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Please do your 
part to keep 
sidewalks clear 
of snow and ice, 
so Two Rivers 
can be a safe, 
walkable 
community! 


